Mam Curran

From: Alan Robinson <alan@docklandsbusinessforum.ie>
Sent: Wednesday 3 November 2021 09:21

To: Kathy Quinn

Subject: Re: FW: Sectoral Nomination Replacement
Moming Mary,

We are working through the process of replacing Jack with an appropriate person and will revert back as
soon as we have a name for you.

What is the date of the next meeting?

Kind regards,

Alan.

On 02/11/2021 15:58 Kathy Quinn <kathy.quinn(@dublincity.ie> wrote:

Good afternoon Alan,

I refer to my email of 28" October and Kathy’s letter to you of 13 Qctober regarding the
above. Please advise if you have been successful in nominating a replacement for Jack Daly
on the board of the Finance SPC of Dublin City Council.

Best regards,
Mary
Mary Curran | PA to the Head of Finance | Finance Secretariat

Combhairle Cathrach Bhaile Atha Cliath | Roinn Airgeadais | Block 1, Floor 8, Qifigi na Cathrach, Baile Atha
Cliath 8, |

Dublin City Council { Finance Department | Block 1, Floor 8, Civic Offices, Dublin 8 |

T. 222 2102/2103 | E. marvy.curran@dublincity.ie | www.dublincity.ie

From: Mary Curran

Sent: Thursday 28 October 2021 16:30

To: 'alan@docklandsbusinessforum.ie’ <alan@docklandsbusinessforum.ie>
Subject: Sectoral Nomination Replacement

Hi Alan,




